
Join us for a virtual screening 
of the new pro-life film

ROE V. WADE

Thursday, June 10  
6:00-8:30 p.m.
All are welcome to attend!

The screening will include time for prayer and a short group discussion on the film.  

h​t​t​p​s​:​/​/​w​w​w​.​e​v​e​n​t​b​r​i​t​e​.​c​o​m​/​e​/​r​o​e​-​v​-​w​a​d​e​-​v​i​r​t​u​a​l​-​f​i​lm-screening-tickets-152399722673

Hosted by the Archdiocese of Washington Office of Life Issues.

For more information, contact Kathryn Windels, Director of Life Issues, at windelsk@adw.org.
 

Register to join at 
Images from roevwademovie.com

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/roe-v-wade-virtual-film-screening-tickets-152399722673

